Center News

Classrooms A and B

Conversations about winter weather
and winter activities will be the
focus this month. The kiddos from
both classrooms are busy practicing
songs, preparing activities and
working on surprises for loved ones
at the “in classroom” Family Events.
(More info to come).

We are still seeking donations of
extra clothing for the classrooms
incase of spills or accidents.

Early Head Start
and Home Based

EHS and Home Base will also
participate in the winter family
event! Your Home Visitor will
provide info closer to the 20,

Please be aware that EHS home
visitors will be doing visits the week
of December 26th.

Happy Birthday

Raghad H., Akram K.,

Naedre’ S., and Mason V.

Cook Books are currently being
put together and as soon as
they are available, they will be
sent home with your child or
delivered by your Home Visitor.

Thank you so much to all
participants!




